
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Welcome and introductions 
 
Sally welcomed everyone to the 
meeting.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
Apologies  
People who couldn’t come to the 
meeting 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
We went through the notes, what we 
talked about at  the last meeting to 
make sure that they are right 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Communication Group Notes 
Devon Learning Disability 

Partnership Board 
 

Apologies 



  
 
 
 
Everybody agreed the notes. were 
right 
 
 
 
 

  
The group talked about the newsletter 
and added their  ideas: 

• The newsletter will be virtual and 
posted on the website. 

• The newsletter can get printed 
off if people prefer – need to 
check how to do this. 

• The group will look at making 
videos from Powerpoint. 

 

 
 
 

Sally will prepare a draft layout of a 
newsletter for the group to see at the 
next meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

The date of the next meeting is 
Tuesday the 3rd of August at 1:00pm-
2:30pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


